
BOARD MEETING CANCELLED 
 
Due to lack of quorum as a result of the ROV 
not certifying the election today, tonight’s 
meeting has been cancelled and tentatively 
rescheduled for Wednesday, December 14, 
2022, at 5:00pm. 
 
If you have an immediate concern, please 
contact the District office at 760-868-1212. 
 


